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Dear Committee Members,

I respectfully refer you
to Submission 003 of 23rd September 2015 as this clearly aligns with my
views on this matter. | could not express this better. All of the
information provided by the Taxi Industry can be verified through
Government sources. Don't be conned by Uber spin. Any information you
consider from Uber please have independently verified to save any
embarrassment. As Uber ignore a "cease and desist order" issued to them
some 17 months ago it appears that they have no intention of obeying the
law. The law has proven to be ineffective. As with other ineffective
laws obviously the penalty needs to be increased. Management of Uber
have been aiding and abetting and conspiring with drivers in mocking
the laws of this state. Do you wish this lawlessness to continue?

I wholly support this Bill.

Yours Respectfully,
Kevin Connolly





